Subject: Request for Feedback on Our
Nonprofit Ambassador Program

Dear [Ambassador's Name],

We hope this message finds you well! As a valued ambassador for our nonprofit organization,
your experiences and insights are incredibly important to us.

We are conducting a review of our Ambassador Program, and we would greatly appreciate your
feedback. Your input will help us enhance the program and better support our ambassadors in
their roles.
We kindly ask you to take a few moments to answer the following questions:

o What aspects of the program did you find most beneficial?

o Were there any challenges you faced while participating?

e How can we improve the overall experience for future ambassadors?
Please feel free to provide any additional comments or suggestions you may have.
Thank you for your time and commitment to our mission. We truly value your contribution!
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]

[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



